
WHAT TO EXPECT

Arrival and departure:
 Game Day is designed to begin at 9.45am and conclude at 2.30pm.
 If you need to adjust either of these times, please email us at  

	 education@thehuddle.org.au to let us know before the day.
 Unfortunately, there is no designated bus zone at The Huddle. We recommend 	

	 drop-off and pick-up along Fogarty St, next to the outdoor futsal court.



Getting here by public transport:
The Huddle is easily accessible by public transport!

 North Melbourne and Macaulay train stations are both a 15-minute walk from  
	 The Huddle

 Take Route 57 and get off at stop 14 or 15 for a 10-minute walk to The Huddle 

Entrance:
There are two entry points you can use to enter The Huddle, located on the  
map below.
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Starting the day:
Our staff will endeavour to meet you outside, but in the event they do not, please 
proceed to the North Melbourne Football Club reception desk (the blue and white 
one!) and they will let us know you have arrived. 

Please sit your students on the floor in front of the Premiership Cups while you wait 
for The Huddle staff member to greet you.

Student groups:
 Students will be split into six even groups upon arrival. 
 Please feel free to organise the groups beforehand. If you choose to do so, please

	 note that there must be six groups, with no group being larger than five students. 
 Alternatively, our facilitators will organise the groups with a random allocation. 
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TIMETABLE:

9.45 – 10.15 Welcome, introductions, and Quarter One

10.15 – 10.30 Recess break

10.30 – 11.45 Quarter Two

11.45 – 12.30 Lunch break

12.30 – 1.20 Quarter Three

1.20 – 1.25 Brain break

1.25 – 2.00 Quarter Four

2.00 – 2.15 Feedback surveys

2.00 – 2.15 Pack up and departure



Break times:
 Students will be given a 15-minute recess break and a 45-minute lunch break. 
 Recess will take place inside The Huddle classroom.
Weather permitting, your lunch break will take place outside on the futsal court. 

We will provide you with a bag of sports equipment to use during this break.  

Supervision:
We would appreciate your support with any behaviour management issues that 
arise throughout the day but rest assured that our experienced facilitators will take 
the reins of program delivery once you arrive. We will handball back to you at break 
times, but outside of that, feel free to take a step back and enjoy the day. 

Tea and coffee facilities:
Our friendly facilitators will show you where you can make yourself a cup of tea or 
coffee when you arrive. Please feel free to access these facilities at any point during 
your visit. 

Roo Squad flyers: 
All students who attend Game Day will be provided with a QR code that they 
can use to sign up for a Roo Squad membership, which will entitle them to 4 free 
children’s tickets to a North Melbourne AFL home game. To encourage them to 
take advantage of this offer, we will also provide you with a class set of Roo Squad 
flyers and ask you to distribute them to your students once you arrive back at 
school.

Surveys:
Your experience and expertise as educators are highly valued at The Huddle, so 
at the conclusion of the program, we will ask for your feedback via a quick online 
survey. Students will also be asked to complete a survey to make sure we are 
listening to feedback across the board!
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